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Principal’s Message 

Voluntary School  
Contributions 

Kindy:  
$40 per child 

 

PP-Yr 6:  
$60 per child 

 

P&C Contribution 
$40 per child 

Please make your payment 
through the office.  

We accept 
Cash, Eftpos & Direct Debit. 

 

Direct Debit 
BSB: 066160 

ACCT: 009 000 80 
Padbury Primary School  

Surname/Year as reference 
 

Thankyou 
 

 

School Address 
27 MacDonald Ave 
Padbury 6025 
 

Ph:  6206 7950 
 

Email:padbury.ps@ 
education.wa.edu.au 
 

Web: www.padburyps. 
wa.edu.au 
 

ABSENTEE  
0437 208 493 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BELL TIMES 
 

Start of day:   8.55am 
Recess:         10.55am 
Lunch:          12.45pm 
End of day:    3.00pm 
 
TERM DATES 2023  
 
Term 1 
30th Jan—6th April  
 
Term 2 
24th April—30th June 
 
Term 3 
17th July—22nd Sept 
 
Term 4 
9th Oct—14th Dec 

 C a r i n g  f o r  t h e  F u t u r e  

Pa dbur y  P r ima r y  S choo l  

NEWSLETTER ISSUE No. 5 
 6th April 2023 

As we approach the end of first term, I would like to comment on the  
wonderful efforts of our students. From Kindy to Year 6, Padbury PS students 
have a well-earned reputation for their academic, sporting and social  
endeavours – something they can all be proud of. 
 
This was never more evident than at this morning’s Easter assembly where 
almost every student joined in the preparation and presentation of a wide 
range of colourful and inventive hats. 
 
In particular, I would like to single out the Year 5/6 students who are  
demonstrating outstanding leadership qualities and are fantastic role models 
for the rest of the school. Sometimes, when students get to the upper years of 
primary school, they can become a little “too cool for school” and events such 
as todays prove this is not the case for this group of students!!! 
 
I would like to wish our entire school community a safe and restful holiday 
break and remind parents that term 2 commences on Monday 24th April. 
 
 
Mr Neil Wood  
 
P&C Running Club—Wednesdays every week  
 

Well done to all the students who participated in our running club this term. A 
massive thank you to Bindu Vayalakkara for securing sponsorship from Coles 
again, supplying fruit weekly and also gifting a $100 voucher to our running 
club. Thank you also to the many parent volunteers who have helped make the 
running club such a wonderful success.  All welcome to join in term 2. 
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Our Harmony Day celebrations on Tuesday 28th March were a wonderful  
success and we would like to acknowledge the excellent work from our Japanese 
teacher Saowarak Shrishuko.  Saowarak choreographed multiple dances from 
different countries and taught all the students with only one day a week of  
practice during the term. On top of that, the students created Harmony Day  
decorations which were on display in the undercover area for our assembly. 
 
Our international morning tea was a celebration of all our families and the  
different cultures within our school community. Thank you for sharing your 
lovely delicacies with us, from lamingtons, cakes and cookies, to Indian tuna 
balls, Guichao Chinese dumplings and Vietnamese spring rolls.  

Administration 
 

Neil Wood 
Principal 
 

Kim Atkins 
Deputy Principal 
 

Teri Tan 
Manager Corporate Services 
 

Michelle Innes  
School Officer 
 

School Council 2023 
 

Sasha Neame 
Chairperson 
 

Miyanna Stretch 
P&C Representative 
 

Jenny Evans 
Parent Representative 
 

Bindu Vayalakkara  
Parent Representative 
 

P&C Committee 2023 
 

Miyanna Stretch  
President 
 

Jenny Evans  
Vice President 
 

Anne Downing 
Treasurer 
 

Jenae Harlond 

ABSENTEE 
0437 208 493 

Advising your child's name 

and the reason for the 

absence. 

(sick, appointment etc) 

If you child 

is absent, 

please text: 
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Our last celebration for the day was a 
performance from a Japanese  
drumming group called Taiko On.  
It was a thrilling and heart pounding 
incursion that immersed students in the 
rhythms of community festival  
celebrations. 
 
Taiko On enables students to witness 
and try out the booming Taiko drums in 
a variety of sizes and playing styles with 
syncronised movements, vocalisation 
and energy.   
 

Education  
Security 
If you notice  
suspicious  

behaviour on  
our school  
site call: 

 
1800 177 777 

9264 4771 

PUPIL FREE 
DAYS 2023 

 

Term 1 
30th & 31st Jan 

6th March  
 

Term 2 
25th April  

2nd & 5th June  
 

Term 3 
17th July 

 

Term 4 
9th October 

25th September 

15th Dec 

 

Have you joined                         

our parent run  

Facebook page?  

 

Connect with families and 

keep up to date with 

Newsletters, events and 

fundraising initiatives. 
 

Search : Padbury Primary 

Community and request 

to be added. 
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Congratulations to our Honour Award Recipients for Thursday 6th April  

 

 
 

Education  
Security 
If you notice  
suspicious  

behaviour on  
our school  
site call: 

 
1800 177 777 

9264 4771 

PUPIL FREE 
DAYS 2023 

 

Term 1 
30th & 31st Jan 

6th March  
 

Term 2 
25th April  

2nd & 5th June  
 

Term 3 
17th July 

 

Term 4 
9th October 

25th September 

15th Dec 

 

Oscar R Pre-Primary  Room 8 

Alfie D Pre-Primary  Room 8 

Skye H Pre-Primary  Room 8 

Maya K Pre-Primary  Room 8 

Frankie W Year 2 Room 14 

Frankie M Year 1 Room 14 

Sadie S Year 2 Room 18 

Caleb O Year 3  Room 18 

Jordy B Year 3 Room 15 

Ayva S Year 3 Room 15 

Caitlyn P Year 4 Room 15 

Gurshant S Year 5 Room 17 

Oscar N  Year 5  Room 17  
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Education Security 
If you notice suspicious  
behaviour on our school  
site call: 
1800 177 777 
9264 4632 

LOST AND 

FOUND BOX 

 

Lost property is located 
in room 13 in our  

B Block. Items that are 
clearly labelled will be 

given back to the  
students. 

 
 

REMEMBER to clearly 
label all Personal 

items. 

 

 

 

 

What an amazing effort from students and parents. Your Easter hats 

looked amazing.  
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Congratulations to all our easter raffle 

Winners !  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students 

achieving 50 & 100 laps at Running club  

  

100 Laps: Carter A    

 

50 Laps: Rhys M   Alyssa K 

  Katherine S   Zaiden O 

  Emily B   Briley S 

  Caitlyn P   Frankie W 

  Byron D   Bryce N  

1st Prize  Alfie D 

2nd Prize Monnie P 

3rd Prize  Ajoy V 

4th Prize Skye H 

5th Prize Liam B 

6th Prize Oscar W 

7th Prize Eli T 

8th Prize Charlie R 

9th Prize  Bryce N 

10th Prize McMahon Family 

11th Prize Gurtej S 

12th Prize Jordan P 

13th Prize  Ella H 
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Education  
Security 
If you notice  
suspicious  
behaviour on  
our school  
site call: 
1800 177 777 
9264 4632 

Term 2 Planner 2023 

TERM DATES 
2023  

 
Term 1 

30th Jan to  
6th Apr  

 
Term 2 

24th Apr to 
30th June 

 
Term 3 

17th July to 
22nd Sept 

 
Term 4 

9th Oct to 
14th Dec 

  MON TUES WED THUR FRI 

Week 1 

24/04 
STUDENTS RETURN 
  
9:30am ANZAC 

Assembly 

25/04 
  
ANZAC DAY PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 
Students do not 

attend 
  

26/04 27/04 28/04 

Week 2 

01/05 02/05 03/05 04/05 05/05 

Week 3 

08/05 09/05 10/05 11/05 
Noogenboro Kudajin 

Boodja Excursion: 

Herdsman Lake 
P-6  9:45am-

12:15pm 

12/05 

Week 4 

15/05 16/05 17/05 18/05 19/05 

Week 5 

22/05 

 

Cross Country  

23/05 24/05 25/05 26/05 

Week 6 

29/05 30/05 31/05 01/06 02/06 
STAFF  

DEVELOPMENT 

DAY 
Students do not 

attend 

Week 7 

05/06 
WA DAY PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 
Students do not 

attend 

06/06 07/06 08/06 09/06 

Week 8 

12/06 13/06 14/06 15/06 16/06 

Week 9 

19/06 20/06 21/06 22/06 

 

KINDY OPEN DAY  

2-3PM  

23/06 

Week 10 

26/06 27/06 28/06 29/06 30/06 
  
LAST DAY TERM 2 
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KINDERGARTEN & PRE-PRIMARY ENROLMENTS FOR 2024 
Enrolment applications are available from the front office or on our school website 

paburyps.wa.edu.au.  

 YOU NEED TO APPLY TO ENROL YOUR CHILDREN IN SCHOOL FOR 2024 IF THEY ARE: 

• starting Kindergarten and will be 4 years old by 30 June 2024 

• starting Pre-primary, the first year of compulsory school and will be 5 years old by  

30 June 2024 

Submit your application for enrolment to the front office along with a copy of  your child's 

birth certificate, copy of immunisation records, proof of address (utilities bill) and any  

family court orders. 
 
 


